San Dieguito Academy Baseball 2017

Dear SDA Baseball Families,

Congratulations to the boys that will be playing San Dieguito Academy Mustang Baseball this season! Whether your son is a senior, junior, sophomore or freshman player, we hope your athlete has a positive experience. We are very excited about the coaching staff that has been assembled this season. We are fortunate to have a very supportive Athletic Director in Scott Jordon. Both will be keys to move the baseball program forward such that the players continue to achieve both on and off the field.

Sports at San Dieguito Academy are funded primarily by voluntary parent contributions. We must raise funds to be able to maintain our program with proper coaching, uniforms, tournament fees, equipment, transportation, field maintenance, and all other expenses we incur. To achieve our financial goals and commitments for this season, we are asking for a \$435.00 contribution from each player which includes \$100.00 for the bus transportation fund. If we do not raise the funds we need through contributions, we will need to raise these funds through other means. San Dieguito Academy and the San Dieguito Academy Foundation will not let us operate our program without sufficient funds. Nearly all of us who have had experience with club or recreational sports understand the financial support that is required. We hope you understand this spirit of support continues in high school and your support is greatly appreciated in order to ensure that we have the best program and facilities for our boys.

Contributions can be made by check payable to SDAF, with BASEBALL written in the check notation/for/memo section of your check. Credit card payments are also acceptable, both at Sports Night and on-line anytime at http://sdafoundation.com/baseball/support-our-team/.

It is a requirement for all families to acknowledge that they have received this notification by signing the attached form. Please complete the attached form and turn this form in at the Baseball meeting in the Mosaic Café which will be held right after the MANDATORY Parent meeting which is Monday Feb 27, 2017 at 6:00pm in the SDA Gym.

Our goal is to create a vibrant and competitive baseball program that is upbeat and energizing for our athletes and for San Dieguito Academy in general. With the coaching staff we have in place, the support of our Athletic Director, the level of excitement and effort I have seen with the players backed by the support of the Families, we should be able to have a season we all can be proud of.

Thank you in advance for your continued support. Feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. GO MUSTANGS!

Best Regards,

Victor Pisacane
SDA Baseball Representative
SDA Foundation Athletic Council

SDA Baseball Spring 2017

Please return this sheet to he	elp us keep the accounting accurate.	
Player Name:		_
Parent/Guardian Name:		_
Parent/Guardian email:		_
Parent/Guardian email:		_
Parent/Guardian phone:		_
Player email:		_
	Your Contribution	
\$435 player donation		
Additional contribution (Happily accepted!)		
Total Contribution		
	on made is totally voluntary. I acknowledge that if the te ional fundraisers will be required.	am does not raise the
card payments are also acce	able to: SDAF with BASEBALL in the notation section ptable, both at Sports Night and on-line at aseball/support-our-team/. Transportation donation of or each team.	
Parent/Guardian Signature	:Date:	
Parents:		

Please return this form at the mandatory parent meeting on Sports Night. All forms must be returned so that I know you have received and read the donation information.